## **President's Message**



Dear Fellow SLP Members,

I am very delighted to inform you that SLP has continued to be very active in organizing activities and events for our members as we rolled into 2012

The Executive Committee has conducted several impactful training courses, technical talks as well as Process Safety Forums and dialogue sessions with the Ministry of Manpower (MOM).

We will continue to bring together subject matter experts from the process industries to share process safety management practices and create networking opportunities for the members. We will explore new partnership and collaboration opportunities, build friendly relationships with other professional institutions and relevant government authorities to enhance and strengthen our position.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the members of the various working groups who have sacrificed their family and personal time contributing to the works of SLP.

- Networking and Collaboration subcommittee Chaired by CS Teng
- Technical program and Activities subcommittee Chaired by Ivan Sin
- Communication and Publicity subcommittee Chaired by Prof Reginald Tan

I look forward to your continued participation and support in SLP.